## THE TRADITION CONTINUES...

## Saint Agnes 10th Annual Summer Choir Camp

Thursday, August 10, 2017 - 1:00PM - 6:00PM



Note: Madrigal Singer Auditions will be scheduled at a time to be announced.

Why is attending choir camp important? Attending camp will give you an opportunity to get to know each other and to discover your strengths and weaknesses as a singer in a short and yet enjoyable way. It will also provide a practical way of taking care of some of the many details involved in making music (like robe and formal wear fittings). It will also be a way to meet our new director.

**Who MUST attend?** All registered members of Concert Chorale.

**Can anyone else attend?** Yes, any non-auditioned, but interested student in grades 9-12 are most welcome. Non-auditioned students *should inform Mrs. Weyandt through the school office* as soon as possible so as to plan numbers.

When is it? Thursday, August 10, 1 PM – 6:00 PM.

\*\*\*A special lunch meeting for all SENIORS will be held from Noon - 1:00 PM. Lunch provided!

All members will meet in the choir room at 1 PM. An explanation of the choir camp activities will be given. Several "activities" or "stations" will be going on at the same time led by the new director, as well as by Mr. Schmall and other guests. The afternoon will end with a PIZZA PARTY and some games.

## Activities will include:

\*Getting to know you - the game \*Choir Jeopardy \*Tug of War - Section Style \*Other team-building activities \*Choir expectations \*Contract of agreement \*Section placement \*Vocal techniques \*Robe and Formal Wear fittings \*Music theory assessment \*Rhythm Activities \*Distribution of binders and music \*Lots of Singing!!!!! \*Some surprises...!

Parent Volunteers are needed to help with registration, robe/formal wear fitting and organizing, providing snacks and dinner, and clean-up help. PLEASE CONTACT MRS. WEYANDT if you can assist.

SEE YOU THERE!

Mrs. Weyandt <u>lweyandt@saintagnesschool.org</u> 651-925-8702